
Report of the Riccarton//Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

2. SUPPLEMENTARY DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 KAURI CLUSTER PROJECT – HELEN PASCOE 
 
  Helen Pascoe, a Rata Street resident, addressed the Board about the Kauri Cluster Project.  

She expressed safety concerns with the Rata Street/Straven Road intersection and opposition 
to the proposed street treatments in Rata Street.  The Board noted that Ms Pascoe’s concerns 
with the intersection were outside the scope of this project but thanked her for raising them. 

 
  The Board’s decision on this matter is detailed in clause 12 (Part C) of this report. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


